Minutes 5/18/73

POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

AS(PEP)73-27

WITHDRAWAL POLICY

Withdrawal will not be permitted during the final three weeks of instruction except in cases where the cause of the withdrawal is clearly beyond the student's control and the assignment of an incomplete is not practicable. Ordinarily, withdrawals in this category will involve total withdrawal from the campus; however, credit, or an incomplete, may be assigned for courses in which sufficient work has been completed to permit an evaluation.

The academic area chairman and the Dean of the School, as well as the faculty member, must approve any withdrawal occurring during the final three weeks of instruction.

Approved by the PEP Council 4/12/73 (Approval of Minutes waived). Presented and Approved by the Academic Senate in the meeting of 4/27/73 (First Reading Rule waived). Approved by the President of the University 5/15/73.